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A lecture was delivered in the School Room of this place (Baverstock), on Tuesday last. The 

subject was “The Arctic Regions and Sir John Franklin” and was treated in an interesting and 

instructive manner by the lecturer, the Rev. J. Maguire, B.A., of Salisbury. There was a numerous 

attendance, consisting mostly of villagers, who appeared gratified both with the subject matter 

of the lecture and the way in which it was placed before them. 

 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – Saturday 9 December, 1854) 
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